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Product Change Notification 
 
 

PCN #:  LA5000_202208 Date:  August 1, 2022 

 

Part Numbers impacted: Laird Thermal Systems  Customer 

 387005598 N/A 
 

Description of change: 

A revision to 387005598 (LA5000) has been made to replace liquid fittings in the unit.  The change does 
not affect form, fit, or function of the system.  However, a new part number is being assigned to the 
LA5000 model to better track the change.  The new part number is 387009381. 

 

All open orders should be changed to reflect the new part number. 

 

Information on possible alternative products: 

387009381 is the replacement part number for 387005598. 

 

Implementation of change:  August 1, 2022 

 

Laird Thermal Systems contact: 

 Customer Service Product Director 

Name: Kady Tkach Greg Ducharme 

Email:  Kady.Tkach@lairdthermal.com Greg.Ducharme@lairdthermal.com 

 

Laird Thermal Systems will assume this change is accepted unless specific conditions of acceptance are 
provided in writing within 30 days from the data of this notice.  All correspondence must be sent to the 
contact e-mail addresses listed above. 

 


